
The IAAF Council has changed two new rules decided by the IAAF Congress in Edmonton 
last year:  
  
 1. Horizontal jumps runway - rule 184.2  
 The rule limiting the horizontal jumps runway to a maximum of 45 m has been removed and 
the old rule is reinserted saying that "where conditions permit the length of the runway shall 
be 45 m".  
  
 2. Hammer grip - rule 191.7  
 The new rule re the hammer grip is removed and the old rule is reinserted.  
  
 WMA will follow these revisions.  
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